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June 5, 2008

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

OO0

RE: Staff's Draft Report — Customer Data Security of Florida incumbent Local Exchange
Carriers

Dear Ms. Cole:

The enclosed document is submitted in response to Staff's request for clarifications
comments and claims of confidentiality in the referenced matter. Please note that
Verizon Florida LLC (“Verizon”) considers the highlighted portions of the draft report to be
proprietary and confidential business information and requests that the information be
treated confidentially pursuant to Section 364.183(1), Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-
...22.006, Florida Administrative Code. In addition, for the same reason confidential
treatment should be maintained for Verizon’s responses to Staff's data request filed on
" February 19, 2008 and March 26, 2008. In addition, as requested in Lisa Harvey's letter
- -to David Christian dated May 15, 2008, Verizon has reviewed staff's work papers and

~requests that the entire set of work papers dealing with Verizon information be treated
confidentially.

_If there are any questions regarding this matter, please call me at (678) 259-1449.

S Ot

"Sincerely,

Dulaney L. O'Roark Il
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, STATE OF FLORIDA
COMMISSIONERS:
MATTHEW M. CARTER I, CHAIRMAN
Lisa POLAK EDGAR

KATRINA J. MCMURRIAN

NANCY ARGENZIANC

OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK
NATHAN A. SKOP

ANN COLE
COMMISSION CLERK
(850)413-6770

CONFIDENTIAL

-

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

DATE: June 5, 2008
TO:

Dulaney L. O'roark 111

FROM: Ruth Nettles, Office of Commission Clerk

RE:

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Confidential Filing

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in Docket Number

OBO000 or, if filed in an undocketed matter, concerning Staff's Draft Report - Customer Data

Security of Florida ILE Carriers, and filed on behalf of Verizon.

The document will be
maintained in locked storage.

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Marguerite Lockard,
Deputy Clerk, at (850) 413-6770.
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER * 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD » TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850
An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer
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Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.us
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